
 
 
 

Letter from Shirley Lowe 
 
Dear Dave and Rose 
 
Thank you both so much for coming to David’s funeral on Monday.  It was so warm and 
comforting to be surrounded by so many good friends from the RAF Reunion, and I 
should be pleased if you would pass on my thanks to everyone.  I also was really 
pleased with the way the service went, so am glad that you thought so too.   
  
I have been astounded that the donations so far have reached around £675 – what a 
fantastic figure!  I never expected it would reach that much, but can only think it reflects 
how much David was thought of, which is so nice.   
  
  
Love from 
Shirley 
xxx 
 


